



# **Lancaster University Archery Club**

## **Executive Committee Meeting Minutes**

Date – 18<sup>th</sup> November 2022

Time – 6.00pm

**Week of Meeting:** 6

**Chair:** Adam Pettigrew

**Location:** Furness

**Invitees:** Adam Pettigrew (AP), Lucy Clarke (LC), Sky Beardmore (SB), Thea Moores (TM), Liam Wylie (LW), Daniel Hudson (DH), Jesse Phillips (JP), Anna Ferguson (AF), Jamie Walker (JW)

**Members Present:** Adam Pettigrew, Lucy Clarke, Sky Beardmore, Thea Moores, Jesse Phillips, Liam Wylie, Daniel Hudson, Anna Ferguson, Jamie Walker

---

### ***Agenda:***

- Officer Reports
- Sport Lancaster Membership
- Meeting with Danielle
- Roses
- Beginners Course
- Frostbite
- AOB

### ***Motion:***

#### **Officer Reports**

AP – emailed Melinda about Wednesday shoot – we've agreed to 9-11am. Trying to sort frostbite. Organised meeting with Danielle

LC – got confirmation on Novice Champs minibus. Got Novices entries in - rough confirmation we're on the afternoon session. Updated Facebook 'about' section. Started a calendar for competitions this season

TM – more AGB stuff, emailed Sport Centre about Kristian's membership issue



JP – made lots of finger slings, reworked the beginner’s session because of Novice Champs

LW – gave equipment talk - went well. Fixed arrows

DH – confirmation from Merlin, they will be ready for us - we need a present for them (box of chocolates)

AF – looking at bowling for a social

JW – uploaded the minutes

### **Sport Lancaster Membership**

JP – Kristian is having issues. They’ve changed the Sport Lancaster membership system, the type on our website is wrong now, need to chat to them

A new problem with their new system - need to potentially bring it up with the Sports Centre

There is a fund that the union will give people if they can’t afford the sport membership but you want to join a sports club

### **Meeting with Danielle**

AP – what should we discuss with her?

- Vlada
- Minibus with driver
- Comp dates are in the google drive
- Dealing with ed

### **Roses**

AP – if we want to change anything then we need to fill that form in – but we’d need to speak to York first

### **Beginners Course**



JP – kit week!! Not much 1-1 coaching this week – give them the club experience.  
Coach a beginner week, shoot with them and help them out

### **Frostbite**

AP – emailed Melinda, basically we are waiting for ed to get back to her, she suggested just emailing Ed

### **Bowling**

AF – planning it for 30/11

### **AOB**

TM – going to ask Merchants about gluten free and veggie options for dinner

***Meeting adjourned – 6.27***